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CITY OF SMYRNA 

PURCHASING DEPARTMENT 

2800 KING STREET 

SMYRNA, GEORGIA  30080 

678-631-5406 

 

 

TO:       Jennifer Bennett, Director – Community Relations 

 

FROM: Kelly Brown, Purchasing Manager  

 

DATE:   April 25, 2022 

 

SUBJECT:     Recommendation - RFP 22-029 Fireworks Display 

 

The City of Smyrna requested proposals for a fireworks production for city event around October 

8, 2022.  Two (2) firms submitted, and the proposals were reviewed by staff from Fire 

Prevention and Community Relations.  Based on scoring and cost, we recommend award of the 

project to Atlanta Pyrotechnics International, Inc.  Atlanta Pyrotechnics has provided this service 

since 2013.      

           

Firm Cost Score 

Atlanta Pyrotechnics International 

Inc. (Marietta, GA) 
$ 20,000.00 100 

Pyro Productions Inc. (Dothan, AL) $20,000.00 92 

 

It is the recommendation of Purchasing and Community Relations to award this project to 

Atlanta Pyrotechnics International, Inc. in the amount of $20,000.00.  Please prepare any 

necessary paperwork to present to Mayor and Council for approval.   


